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PRESS RELEASE 

Digital pre-registration in One Stop Shop (VAT OSS) for e-commerce 

  

The Independent Authority for Public Revenue (IAPR) has created the VAT One Stop Shop 

Service (VAT OSS), a digital platform for businesses choosing to use the new EU VAT rules on 

imports and intra-Union retail transactions (B2C) via e-commerce. 

The digital VAT OSS Service enables businesses -services and goods suppliers- to register for 

VAT purposes in a single Member State of the EU, where they also pay the VAT for other 

Member States as well as VAT on importations from third countries for consignments up to EUR 

150. 

Starting today, businesses choosing to use the new EU VAT framework for e-commerce, as soon 

as it is transposed into Greek law, can pre-register through the oss.aade.gov.gr platform. 

Following the transposition of the new VAT rules for e-commerce into Greek law, the digital 

VAT OSS Service will be fully operational, with the gradual addition of a series of options to 

further support businesses in the e-commerce sector. 

 

http://oss.aade.gov.gr/

